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Here we are almost to the end of December; wow how the years fly by when you get older.  

 

December has not been the greatest month for flying, foggy, windy and cold at times. 

 

On the 15th of December we had a reporter and photographer out at the field, from the Tampa 

Tribune. 

 

He wrote an outstanding article about our Club, it was in the Pasco section of the Sunday Tribune, it 

is posted on the Bulletin Board. 

 

Don’t forget to renew your membership before the end of the month, if you have not done so yet, 

remember it will cost you $125.00 if you don’t. 

 

On a better note hope Santa was good to everyone and I hope you had a Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year. 

 

 

Werner 

Message from the Club President  

 

“It’s time to renew your club membership” 

 
If you don’t renew by Dec 31st, you will have to pay the $125 initiation fee again. Time is 
getting short to renew. You can download the application from the Bay City Website at 

www.baycityfyers.org 

THERE IS NO CLUB MEETING IN JANUARY. NEXT CLUB MEETING 
WILL BE AT THE FIELD ON SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 6, 2016  

http://www.baycityflyers.org
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No new Events Calendar for 2016 at this tim
e. 
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2016 AMA membership is required 

 to fly after January 1, 2016. 

Joe Barzyz is a club Intro Pilot for Civil Air Patrol Students only  

Jody Lopez has been added as AMA for intro pilot status 
Contact info will be available soon.   
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Club Sponsors  
The Sponsors listed below have very generously contributed merchandise to 

our raffles and annual events. Please patronize them whenever possible. 
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The main gate at the flying field 52 must be kept locked when 
entering or leaving the field.  The four tumblers must be turned each 
time the lock is closed.   When entering the field if you find only one 
tumbler has been turned, try to find the last member who entered 
the field and closed the lock incorrectly.   Explain to the individual 
that all four tumblers must be turned.   
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Next Meeting is February 6th, 2016 10:00 AM Area 52 Field.   

Check out our web site: 
HTTP://WWW.BAYCITYFLYERS.ORG 

Review the Bulletin Board and our Website to keep informed of what is happening at the flying fields.  

HTTP://WWW.BAYCITYFLYERS.ORG

